December 6, 2001

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL
Mr. Reece McAlister

Executive Secretary

Georgia Public Service Commission

244 Washington Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Re:
Georgia Public Web, Inc.’s (“GPW”) Application for a Certificate of Authority to Provide Local Exchange Service; Docket No. 13145-U

Dear Mr. McAlister:


This letter is to inform the Georgia Public Service Commission (“Commission”) that GPW’s address appears to be incorrect in the Commission’s files.  The correct information is as follows:

Georgia Public Web, Inc.

430 10th Street

Suite S-204

Atlanta, GA  30318

Tel:  404-685-3784

Fax:  404-685-9509


Enclosed are an original and sixteen (16) copies of this letter.  Please file this letter in your usual fashion and return one (1) file-stamped copy of this filing to us in the enclosed envelope.  If you have any comments or questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Charles A. Hudak

CAH/jh

enc.

cc:
Georgia Public Web, Inc.

Hon. Nancy G. Gibson, Esq.

Dennis R. Sewell

All Intervenors

